Dear parents and carers,

We welcome everyone back tomorrow, Tuesday 5th September. | hope you all had a
lovely summer holiday.

We have no issues re concrete.
Work does continue on the school pool and the heating in KS1.

The weather is due to be warm so please remember sun cream, water bottles and
hats.

Earrings are not to be worn. So if pierced over the summer they must be removed.
Everything needs to be named please.

See you all tomorrow.



